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Good morning West Auburn! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 
 
 
FREE FAIR TICKETS! 

 It’s the last weekend of the Washington State Fair in Puyallup!  
     - We still have a bunch of FREE student tickets! Pick one up in the Library! 
 

FREE STUFF! 

 CLOTHES: Mrs. Kebba has a large bag of mostly small to large girl’s clothes that are like new, 
if you would like to come take what you want!  (Lunch time only) 

 

 SUPPLIES: Check out the tables in the library for free school supplies! Take what you need 
to help start this year the best! 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS! 

 TUESDAY, Sept 24th: ASB Meeting during lunch!   
Any students who would like to respresent as an ASB officer, please attend!  
 

 THURSDAY, Sept. 26th: WAHS Open House from 5:45pm – 8:00pm  
     - Tour our school, visit with teachers and staff, plus enjoy a light dinner served at 6:00pm. 
     - Title I Information will also be available. *Spanish & Marshallese interpreters available. 
 

 MONDAY, Sept 30th: SMILE!!  PICTURE DAY is coming up!!   
     - Pick up order forms in the Library. 
 

 TUESDAY, Oct. 1st: Teen Parent Support Group 
     - ALL Teen Moms, Dads or soon to be… 
     - Come to our first meeting in Mrs. Kebba’s room (112)!   
     - See her today to get your name on the list, so she can plan for a luncheon that day.  
 

 WEDNESDAY, Oct. 16th: SAT/PSAT Testing 
     - SENIORS: SAT Test – Get state testing complete and out of the way!!!  
     - JUNIORS: Also offering PSAT Test – Get a head start for next year’s SAT test.  
     - Both signup sheets are in the Library. 

 

 

● As Always: Please use extreme caution when crossing all of the railroad tracks at the 
designated crossings. Have a great day!   


